Joe Reilly

Subject: FW: Objection to Waste Licence for Hazardous Waste at Hollywood Ref: WO129-03

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: "Lisa Howley"” <howleysbutchers@eircom.net>

To: "b meaney" <b.meaney@epa.ie>

Sent: Sunday, 7 August, 2011 1:37:07 PM

Subject: Objection to Waste Licence for Hazardous Waste at Hollywood Ref: W0129-03

Mr Brian Meaney

EPA Waste Licensing Dept
PO Box 3000

Johnstown Castle Estate
County Wexford

Your ref. W0129-03

Re: Application for a Waste License for a Hazardous Waste Landfill by Murphy
Environmental Hollywood Ltd (“MEHL”) to the Environmental@Protection Agency (“EPA”)

565
NG
Dear Mr Meaney 255
O

Further to the above and my recent submlss%gﬁ<ﬂ%ted 17th June 2011 I once again write to
strenuously object to the granting of a gg@t@ licence for hazardous landfill at Hollywood,
Lusk. @9&
O\ \\
In 2008 planning permission was refusgﬁ to MEHL on the grounds that:
O
“the entrance, nature of<§é§iness and the increased traffic flow would be
injurious to the local residentS in the surrounding area”.

It is the EPA’s responsibility to ensure that the fundamental rights of all Irish citizens
are met including the right to clean air, protected water resources and soil. Bearing
this in mind it is incomprehensible that such an application is being considered which has
the potential to undoubtedly jeopardise and possibly lead to catastrophic consequences to
the health and safety of local residents and the surrounding area.

For the record, I feel that it would be grossly negligent on the part of the EPA to grant
such a licence. If such licence is approved, I would like to formerly request a written
guarantee from the EPA, backed by an independent report confirming that the health and
safety of my family will not in any way be affected or at risk as a direct result of such
approval. In the event my family suffers from any adverse health, safety or environmental
affects as a direct result of this licence being granted I feel I would have no choice but
to hold the EPA responsible and seek negotiations for relocation and/or compensation.

I look forward to receiving your response.

Yours sincerely,

Lisa Howley
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